
My Damascus 

Mail a note, give a call, send an email. 

PO Box 122, Akron, PA 17501   •   dsteinman@hvmi.org   •   717-859-4777 

“The heart of  man plans his way, but the Lord establishes his steps.” 

Proverbs  16:9 

Thank you for your prayers, phone calls, words of encouragement and your generosity in 

supporting the people we serve in this ministry. I have been blessed to be part of this minis-

try. God has continued to allow me to come alongside individuals who have had difficult 

challenges and losses in their lives.  

   The holidays are behind us and 2024 has arrived. Our ministry has been blessed with a 

new BASIS group in the Mt. Joy area. A new South Carolina group is moving along with some 

details to be ironed out. We have realized that some do not like to drive at night. That is the 

reason we recently also started a day group. This group meets every 3rd Thursday at 10am.  

   I cannot tell you what a blessing it is to help others who are walking in a grief journey. It 

may be a phone call, a request about a resource that we know about or just a prayer to lift 

them up. I never imagined that I would have become close to so many because of the loss of 

a child. You learn the struggles of each person. They may be health, personal fears, celebra-

tions, disappointments.  

   But the most important relationship that I continue to learn about is my relationship with 

God. It grows stronger every day and I want to learn more. To be that person that God wants 

me to be. The Bible is truth, written for us. All He wants is for us to have a personal relation-

ship with Him. 

I have some prayer requests that I would like to share:  

*Pray for all of our BASIS group leaders and those who attend. 

 *Pray for continuation of our podcast  

 *Pray for our Breakfast for bereaved parents April 27  

 *Pray for an upcoming grief seminar to be done at Quarryville Community in February. 

 *Continue to pray for this ministry and the staff which has welcomed two new babies. 

 *Proud parents Megan and Devin, (a little girl); Christine and Alex (a little boy).                           

I would like to thank you for taking the time to read this letter and pray for this ministry. I 

will continue to walk where He leads me.  

       Blessings, Dan Steinman 

February 2024 


